
	

	The	above	Sound	Post	in	front	of	Adelaide’s	South	
African	War	Memorial	was	unveiled	at	an	event	on	13	
July	2014.		Each	of	the	authentic	narratives	on	the	sound	
post	is	briefly	introduced	by	local	dignitaries,	followed	
by	narratives	put	together	by	Dr	Anthony	Stimson.		Each	
narrative	has	been	recorded	by	professional	actors	
descriptively	in	“voices	from	the	past	style”	and	in	a	
couple	of	instances	also	verbally	emulating	the	content	
of	a	letter	written	to	families	back	in	South	Australia.	

	
	 	 	
	


